
 

 

 

National service scheme (nss) report 

Event: Blanket Distribution at Calcutta Orphanage and Donation of money for the purpose of buying 

academic books for the children of the orphanage.  

Date:- 20th  January  202 

Time: 3.30 pm  

Venue:-Calcutta Orphanage 

Balaram Ghosh Street 

KOLKATA – 700 004 

Objectives: 

1. The objective of this event was to distribute blankets to the residents of Calcutta Orphanage, 

providing them with warmth and comfort during the winter season as part of our NSS activities.  

2.  To donate money for the purpose of buying academic books for the children studying in classes 7-

12.  

Introduction: 

The National Service Scheme (NSS) unit of Kamala Devi Sohanraj Singhvi Jain College of Education organized a 

blanket distribution and donation of money at Calcutta Orphanage on 20th January 2025. The events were 

aimed at providing support to the underprivileged children and staff of the orphanage. 

Event Details: 

The event commenced at 4 p.m. with the arrival of our 15 members of NSS Team with our four respected 

Professor at the orphanage. We were welcomed by the authorities of the orphanage, who expressed their 

gratitude for our initiative. Our team then proceeded to distribute the blankets, ensuring that each child 

and staff member received one. 

Outcome: 

The blanket distribution event was a huge success, with 110 blankets being distributed to the residents of 

the orphanage. The event brought smiles to the faces of the children and staff, and we received 

appreciation from the orphanage authorities for our efforts. 

The NSS team also donated an amount of 4000 rs to the authorities of the Orphanage for the purpose of 

buying academic books for the students of the orphanage.  

 

 



 

 

Conclusion: 

The blanket distribution and donation of money at Calcutta Orphanage was a rewarding experience for our 

NSS team. We are grateful for the opportunity to make a positive impact on the lives of the orphanage 

residents. We look forward to organizing more such events in the future. 

Based on our experience, we recommend that similar events be organized in the future to support the 

underprivileged sections of society. 

Report by  

Rani Singh& Upasana Thapa, 

NSS Volunteers. 
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